

CITY OF LA CROSSE ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT 400 LA CROSSE ST LA CROSSE, WI 54601-3396 PHONE: 608-789-7505

FAX: 608-789-8184

February 7, 2019

Re: Copeland Park-La Crosse Loggers
Plaza Renovation

To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council of the City of La Crosse, Wisconsin

Dear Mayor and Council Members:

The bids received for the **Copeland Park-La Crosse Loggers Plaza Renovation** project were not opened and are being rejected due to technical specifications that were not available in bid documents prior to bidding. Therefore, the City of La Crosse will be rebidding this project March 7, 2019.

The City Engineer recommends rejecting all the unopened bids.

Sincerely,

Randy Turtenwald City Engineer

RT:kn